
 
 

Town of Plymouth - Recreation 
26 Court St 

(508) 747-1620 Ext. 10136 
 
 
 
Date: 2/5/2025 
To: Selectboard 
CC: Derek Brindisi – Town Manager 
From: Anne Slusser-Huff – Recreation Director 
RE: Memorial Hall Loyalty Pricing 
 

           
Plymouth Recreation in conjunction with Memorial Hall is recommending a loyalty pricing plan 
that would benefit organizations frequently renting Memorial Hall for their events. Memorial Hall 
wants to recognize these organizations and show our appreciation for choosing to do business 
with the facility and the Town of Plymouth.     
 
Organizations renting Memorial Hall 29 dates or less during a calendar year would not qualify for 
Loyalty pricing and would pay the full rental amount and all fees associated with those rental 
dates.   
 

• 30-35 dates booked by the same organization during a calendar year would save the 
group the manager fee 

• 36-40 shows booked by the same organization during a calendar year would save the 
group $200 off the full rental fee plus the manager fee 

• 41-45 shows booked by the same organization during a calendar year would save the 
group $300 off the full rental fee plus the manager fee 

• 46-50 shows booked by the same organization during a calendar year would save the 
group $450 off the full rental fee plus the manager fee 

• 51+ shows booked by the same organization during a calendar year would save the group 
$600 off the full rental fee plus the manager fee 

 
Loyalty pricing applies only to full rental days and cannot be combined with other discounts 
(e.g., second-day rental savings). This pricing plan does not apply to deposited show dates, only 
completed shows. Organizations will save on final invoices for dates 30 and beyond.  When 
completing the contract for dates 36 and beyond, the rental savings and manager fee savings 
will be applied. Final invoices are only issued after the completion of each show.  
 
The Town of Plymouth reserves the right to review and modify the Loyalty pricing plan at any time 
and will give organizations 6 months’ notice of any changes being made.  


